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Ref No: OOEHS/Cir/145/2022-23 April 18,2023

Circular to Parents: Regarding Welcome Note — CBSE KG1 to Grade 12

Dear Parent,
Greetings!!!!

It gives me immense pleasure to welcome you to yet another academic year at our beloved school! I hope
this message finds you in good health and spirits.

As we embark on a new academic year, I would like to take the opportunity to express my sincere gratitude
for your unwavering support and cooperation in the past year. Your active participation and involvement
have greatly contributed to the smooth functioning of our school, and we couldn't have done it without you.

I am happy to announce that this year we have received an overwhelming response to our admission process.
There is an increase of more than 20% in our student strength, which is a testament to the trust and faith you
have placed in us. We are committed to working harder to ensure that our students receive the best education
and experiences possible.

As we begin this new academic year, I encourage you to stay involved and stay connected. Our doors are
always open, and we welcome any feedback or suggestions you may have, please feel free to write to
principal(@ourown.school. I will be happy to meet with the parents in person if they wish to do so, with prior

appointment.

Once again, thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to working with you towards a
successful year ahead!

Warm regards,

Syed Tdhir Ali
Principal



